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I am a small business owner in the city of Salem. Many of our establishments service 

this area and adhere to the strictest standards when it comes to ensuring responsible 

age verification. This bill would only mean that vapes will start flowing through illegal 

means, and cutoff Oregon from a vital revenue which supports many great initiatives.  


